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Addendum 2 
 
Date: September 10, 2015 
 
RFB NO: AP-03-15/ Baggage Handling Maintenance System 
 
Bid Date: September 14 September 22, 2015/ 3:00 PM Local Time 
 
The following clarifications, changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made to the specifications and 
contract documents: 

 
1. RFB due date has been changed to September 22, 2015/3PM 

 
2. Return of Security - The security of the successful Bidder will be retained until he has executed the 

contract agreement and furnished the required Contract Security and insurance, whereupon checks 
furnished as bid security will be returned. The security of any Bidder whom the City believes to have a 
reasonable chance of receiving the award may be retained by the City until the day after the required 
documents are delivered by the selected Bidder to the City but not to exceed 90 days after the Bid 
opening.  Checks furnished as bid security by other Bidders will be returned within 60 days of the Bid 
opening.   Clarification:  Checks furnished as bid security will be deposited within 24 hours of bid closing.  
The City will issue new checks when returning the bid security.    

 
3. From our experience, the amount of man-hours requested in the RFB is more than needed for the work 

defined by a skilled and experienced contractor.  Can we submit two proposals? One matching the RFB 
and Two our recommendation.  
Yes – but one submission must match the RFB exactly so all bids can be compared equally. 

 
4. Does SJT have an inventory of conveyor parts, lubricants and other consumables that the contractor can 

access at no additional cost?  No 
 

5. Can modifications be made to the draft contract terms? 
If there are any proposed changes, please redline those on the draft contract.  The Venue and 
Indemnification need to stay as is. 

 
6. Can certified payrolls be submitted quarterly? 

Payroll will be submitted after each scheduled service is complete. 
 

7. When is the expected date of effectiveness? 
We expect approval by Council in the October timeframe with a start date to follow. 

 
It is the responsibility of the bidder to ensure all addendums are considered in their pricing to prior to submitting a 
bid by contacting the Purchasing Department or visiting the city’s website at www.cosatx.us.  All addendums are 
published on the website as they are issued.  Failure to do so will be at the risk of the respondent. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julia Antilley 
Purchasing Manager 
SAPurch@cosatx.us 
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